
Dear Senator Scott Ludlam, 
 
I am writing to you in support of your 10c refund of bottles, cans 
and cartons to all Australian states. 
 
This is an urgent matter that will only be helped by those people 
out there that collect littered bottle, cans and cartons for the 
money. 
 
The 10c incentive is needed or there will be no-one out there that 
will stop to pick up this type of litter if seen while walking. 
 
Regards, 
 
Bret Leversha 
 
P.S. Will there ever be a system in recycling collection where we 
leave the bottles, cans and cartons with the recycling bin and 
receive 
the money for the bottles (bank deposit or PayPal?!)? 
 


